PTFA News
A HUGE thank you to everyone that helped to raise funds as part of our 2025 PTFA Sponsored Readathon.
We raised an incredible £2189 for the PTFA pot - all of which will be spent on activities and material that develop a love of reading for the children of St Luke’s Park Primary.
Well done to Hedgehogs class for reading the most - a whopping 376 books, an average of 13 per child! Hedgehogs class will receive £50 from the PTFA to spend on their classroom for more reading fun!
PTFA prize winners! Reading the most and winners of a £20 Waterstones voucher = Foxes Jackson, Badgers Thea, Hedgehogs
Belle, Squirrels Penelope A-B, Little Owls Leo. Runners up and winners of a £10 Waterstones voucher = Foxes Mila, Badgers Aria, Hedgehogs Erin, Squirrels Holland, Little Owls Lola. We hope you enjoy spending your vouchers. Happy reading!
The winners were all given their prizes by the author Justin Coe in assembly Tuesday. There was lots of fun with the special guest creating lots of excitement with his interactive poems and the kids all joining in with the actions and chants.
A special mention to Joseph in Little Owls who managed to raise £500!

We’re excited to hold our first event with Royal Tiger in Rettendon. The management there have done us a great deal with the PTFA getting a contribution for every ticket sold. It’ll be a great night so please spread the word to family and friends. More info is attached. It’s already popular with tickets selling - thank you!

Don't forget you can raise funds when you're online shopping with over 8,000 brands by using easyfundraising. It's no extra cost to you. Simply sign up at easyfundraising.co.uk, and add St Luke's Park Primary PTFA - Essex as your cause. We've raised over £1,000 so far!

Dates for your diaries:
25 Mar Wonder Woman Shop (in school event - children only)
4 Apr PTFA Easter Egg Hunt (in school event - children only)
4 Apr Bingo Runwell Social Club 20:00 (Adults)
16 May Royal Tiger Dinner & Dance 19:30 (Adults)

If you’ve any questions or suggestions for the PTFA team, get in touch at stlukesparkptfa@gmail.com.
We’re also on Facebook - St Luke’s Park PTFA and Instagram st_lukes_park_ptfa
Thanks, Laura, Nicola, Liz, Claudia, Ashlee, Kayleigh, Melanie and Maria.

